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The SCHS SGT team meet in the Media Center conference room on December 7,  
2016. All members were present as well as Amanda Deaton from our English 
department, Mr. Michael Keown from our administration team, Ms. Natalie 
Holland from our administration team and Mr. Joe Hutcheson from Vizitech USA.  
 
Amanda Deaton presented Michael Coughlin (via internet) from the Revision 
Assistance Program who presented a web based account of the Revision 
Assistance program which helps students with English papers. The presentation 
was approximately 30 minutes long. The committee voted to table the vote on 
this program and asked for more information to be brought to us before a 
decision is made. 
 
Michael Keown presented to the committee two revisions for the Code of 
Conduct. The committee asked for one sentence to be removed and then voted 
to accept the revision of those two policies. 
 
Joe Hutcheson from Vizitech USA made a presentation to the committee on their 
innovative 3D software that can be used in classrooms, especially science, 
healthcare, automotives, etc. The committee had a chance to actually try out the 
machine. The committee is very interested in purchasing this hardware and 
software but tabled a vote pending two quotes from him; a perpetual quote and 
an annual quote. 
 
The committee discussed the remaining funds in the charter budget and how to 
respectfully spend these funds for innovative learning.  
 
The committee ended with a vote to accept the 2018-2019 calendar that was 
presented to us. 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 

 


